From: Brittany J
To: Bates, Tamara

Subject: Re: Physician Recruitment and Retention Steering Committee

Date: April 15, 2021 3:03:54 PM

Hi Tamara

Sending you an update - I was able to find a physician to take over my practice so I will be moving back to Nova Scotia due to family reasons. A very difficult decision as I love my practice and the Hamilton community (but family comes first). Therefore, I am unfortunately resigning from the Steering Committee effective May 31, 2021.

Thank you

Dr. Brittany Julian